
From: Sandra Blakemore <sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 1:29:51 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Shirley Fisher <Shirley.Fisher@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fruit Basket  
  
Hello, 
  
The Laborer’s Union Local 1092 sent a fruit basket to Commissioner Reynolds.  We put it out in the 
breakroom for all staff to take individually wrapped items and pieces of fruit. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Sandra Blakemore |Managing  Deputy Commissioner 
Finance, Procurement, Energy and Human Resources 
City of Chicago | Department of Assets, Information, and Services  
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